
HOME LANGUAGE SURVEY 

*Located at the bottom of the student registration form* 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

This is to inform you that if you answer “YES” to ANY 

of the three questions located at the bottom of the 

registration form labeled “Home Language Survey,” your 

child WILL be given an English Language Proficiency 

assessment.  The results of that assessment will determine 

if your child is identified as an English Language Learner 

(ELL) student who qualifies for participation in the 

English Speakers of Other Languages (ESOL) program.   

Enrollment into the ESOL program is NOT OPTIONAL. 

Federal Law mandates the enrollment of all ELL students 

into the ESOL program based on the results of the initial 

assessment.  ELL students do not need to speak another 

language to qualify for the program.  

Thank you in advance. 

 

 


